
 
 

 
Family Literacy Day will be celebrated on Tuesday, 
October 31st. Families are welcome to come to school at 
arrival time and read with their children until 10:30 a.m. 
Students may wear book character costumes to school, 
but should wear a change of clothes under their costume 
for after the family reading time. Students must bring the 
book to match their character costumes.  No weapons of 
any kind will be permitted. Please RSVP so that we can 
expedite your process for securely checking into the 
school.   We look forward to seeing you on October 31st! 

	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
 
 
Student’s Name_______________________________________________  
 
Grade__________Teacher’s Name_______________________________ 
 
Visitor’s 
Name(s)_______________________________________________________ 
	
	
	
 
	


